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St. Timothy’s Mission:  To celebrate Christ’s healing love 
through worship, fellowship, and outreach. 
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     Rector’s ramblings       
      
     Last year, a number of us attended a conference that was organized by the 
Diocese.   The speaker confessed that she and her Vestry had, for many years, 
focused on the A, B, C’s of church life:  Administration, Building, and Cash. 
She related how things got very exciting in her parish when they added a 
“D”- discipleship.   
     Those present at this conference brought this idea back to our leaders.  
The spirit of the addition of Discipleship has begun to have an effect on our 
life and ministry.  Vestry meetings now begin with a conversation on a spir-
itual topic.  You may have participated in some additional spiritual reflections  
that were led by Brad Purdom during his visit or during Holy Week, particu-
larly Maundy Thursday.   
     I wish we had started this sooner, but all we can do is live our lives for-
ward.   I am grateful to all of you for helping us have a meaningful Holy 
Week.  May God grant us continuing growth in Him and with each other. 

                                                                    Albert A. Jennings 
 

      

     From the vestry  

 
      (Last meeting on March 22) 
 
1. We approved the February Minutes. 
2. We heard that a speaker for Los Amigos Episcopales would be with us on 

April22. 
3. We discussed the coming Clean Up Week, May 20-26 and the need to 

take care of the clutter and some old appliances. 
4. We heard that the Celtic Cross had arrived. 
5. We reflected on Brad Purdom’s visit with us and our need to continue 

our work on Invite, Welcome, Connect. 
6. We discussed the use of the digital sign for Holy Week services. 
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      Upcoming events    

 Saturday, April 28, ECW Progressive Dinner 
 Friday, May 11, 6-8:00 pm, Bakery drop off 
 Saturday, May 12, 8-8:30 am, Bakery drop off 
 Saturday, May 12, 9:00– 1:00, Mother’s Day Bake Sale 
 Sunday, May 13, Dedication of new Celtic Cross 
 Friday, May 18, 5:30 pm, Spaghetti Dinner/Raffle 
 Week of May 20-26, Clean Up Week 
 Friday, June 1, Rubber Ducks Baseball & fireworks 
 Saturday, June 2, Memorial Service, Vista Springs 
 Sunday, June 10, Worship/Picnic in the Park 
 July 5-14, General Convention 
 Friday,  August 10, Rubber Ducks Baseball & fireworks 
 Sunday, September 9, Bishop Williams visits, Ice Cream Social 
                              

     

      In the parish family  

 

      We have heard of the death of Georgette Jankowski, who was a member of St. Timothy’s prior to 
her move to Washington State. 

                                                                  “May God rest her soul.” 

 

        Church Happenings    

           UTO  

      The United Thank Offering (UTO) is a ministry of The Episcopal Church for the mission of the 
whole church. Through UTO, individuals are invited to embrace and deepen a personal daily spiritual 
discipline of gratitude. UTO encourages people to notice the good things that happen each day, give 
thanks to God for those blessings and make an offering for each blessing using a UTO Blue Box. UTO 
is entrusted to receive the offerings, and to distribute the 100% of what is collected to support inno-
vative mission and ministry throughout The Episcopal Church and Provinces of the Anglican Commun-
ion.  Pick up your Blue Box, if you don’t have it already.  UTO Ingathering is May 6 & 13. 
 
                                              Prayer for this month  

      Lord, teach me to offer you a heart of thanksgiving and praise in all my daily experiences of life.  
Teach me to be joyful always, to pray continually and to give thanks in all my circumstances. 
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        Church Happenings continued     

                     Ronald McDonald House         

     If you haven’t read the last letter from and about RMcD residents, be sure to do                             
so for a true feeling of what it means to the patients and to their families. 

Keep praying for the gift of love.   KEEP PULLING TABS,  all kinds.     

        

Coming Soon: Updates for You at Church  

     During the summer, we will be reprinting our St. Timothy’s Church Directory.  
The form to use for any changes is in this Tidings and will be in bulletins.  Extra 
forms will be on the entrance table.  To help us know we are progressing, please 
let us know, even if you have no changes to report.  You can do this in an email or 
by returning your form with “NO CHANGES” on the form.     
                       Please return all forms by MAY 31. 

                     

 But wait, there’s more...                   

     Some of our name tags are looking distressed.  Throughout the sum-
mer, ALL NAMETAGS will be replaced.  This is a lengthy process, so 
your patience is requested.  If there is any change to your nametag:  
Vestry status, hometown, your name, or your preference for lanyard or 
clip, this is the time to let us know.  Make note of your changes on the 
old tag and leave it on Karen’s desk.  If there are no changes, tags will 
be redone in Alphabetical order during the summer months.     

 Thank you for helping these projects work smoothly! 

 

     Outreach  for may 

             In preparation for kids’ summer time off school and  away from guaranteed meals, we are   
collecting granola bars for Open M.   Thank you to every person who puts a package, can, or box of 
food in the bin for those less fortunate than we are.  What we do matters.        

            Thank you from Outreach Committee. 
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